
BISHOP LIBASCI INVITES ALL THE CATHOLIC FAITHFUL  
TO PARTICIPATE IN A SPECIAL  

JUBILEE YEAR 2025 NEW HAMPSHIRE  
EUCHARISTIC PILGRIMAGE!

For 33 days, from May 18 through June 19, 2025, our Eucharistic Lord will be  
prayerfully processed throughout the Diocese – which encompasses the entire  

State of New Hampshire – stopping at every parish and Catholic school. 

For more information about the New Hampshire Eucharistic Pilgrimage,  
including Bishop Libasci’s decree promulgating the Jubilee Year of  
Hope and the plenary indulgence provided for participation in the 

 pilgrimage, visit www.catholicnh.org/nhjubilee!

The NH Eucharistic Pilgrimage is generously sponsored by the New Hampshire  
Catholic Appeal and St. Thomas Aquinas High School.

The NH Eucharistic Pilgrimage will stop here on:

https://www.catholicnh.org/worship-and-sacraments/faith/nhjubilee/

	Text Field 1:                                      May 21, 2025 @ 11:00am

     Join us for Adoration at 11am, followed by Mass at noon and

    lunch at 12:40pm.  All are invited and welcome!  If you are able

   to volunteer & help, please call our parish office at 603.623.2604.


